Elmer, Linda

From: John Pitta <pittajv@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 10:56 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim; devitta@wi.rr.com; Elmer, Linda
Subject: Anne Devitt and Edward Hoffman Roof Replacement

To whom it may concern:

We are writing to support the efforts of Anee Devitt and Edward Hoffman in replacement of the slate roof with
asphalt at 3312 W. Kilbourn Avenue. Our family owns the home at 3025 West Kilbourn Avenue and we have
lived here since 1993. Due to the cost issues we fully support this roof replacement. If you have any questions
we can be reached with the contact information below.

Sincerely,
The Pitta family

John Pitta
pittajv@gmail.com
414-303-3090




